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EASTERN ILLINOIS UNIVERSITY 
Charleston, Illinois 

ART TATE, Assistant Director, University Relations 
Office: (217) 581-5983- Home: (217) 348-7553 

90-612 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

NO GOBLINS HERE 

October 26, 1990 

CHARLESTON, IL--With its "ghostly" turrets and two lonely 

"eyes," Eastern Illinois University's "Old Main" seems ready for 

Halloween. Constructed in 1899, "Old Main" was the first 

building at Eastern and today houses the mathematics department 

and administrative offices. 
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